Hanna Memorial Public School

369 Maria Street, Sarnia, ON N7T 4T7

T: 519 344-7631 F: 519 344-3714

Principal: Sally Parkinson Secretary: Mrs. Wendy Weston

F: 519 344-3714 January Newsletter Welcome back! We look forward to starting the new year back in the class

Welcome back! We look forward to starting the new year back in the class with lots of learning! We will have a few cold months ahead of us. Please ensure your children come dressed for the cold during recess. Our lost and found is growing... you are welcome to check it and your child's class for missing clothing.

Dates that are important to your family:

If you notice we are missing a date on our January calendar, please call the office to let us know.

Staffing Changes:

As many of you are aware, we have new staff joining us this month. Mrs. Saznov is returning from her maternity leave. She will be the teacher assigned to the grade 3/4 class. Mrs. O'Neil is joining our 5/6 class this month as well. Welcome to both of them.

Dental Screening:

On January 17th and 18th, the Lambton Public Health Unit will be at the school to complete dental screenings with JK, SK, Gr 2 and 7 students. All students will be screened unless directed otherwise by guardians.

Great Lakes Secondary School Parent Night:

GLSS will be hosting their annual 7/8 Parents' Night on January 19th. If you have a child in gr 7/8 please attend the information night. It starts at 6pm. They will be reviewing Diploma Requirements, student supports, facility updates and extra-curricular opportunities.



Bus Zone:

2



Important



Please remind your children to continue to avoid cutting through the parking lot. It is difficult for cars to see them.

If you are entering the parking lot in a vehicle, please remember to drive slowly and follow the designated routes to ensure the safety of all pedestrians.

IS YOUR CHILD READY FOR KINDERGARTEN?



Kindergarten Registration:

Registering your child for Kindergarten is as easy as 1, 2, 3.

- 1. Find your school.
- 2. Complete the online registration form @ www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten in advance.
- 3. Come and meet our caring staff on Thursday, Feb. 2, 2023, from 4:00pm 7:00pm or Friday, Feb. 3, 2023, from 9:00am 3:00pm. Remember to bring:
- Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship or Residency Status (if appropriate)
- Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, lease/rental agreement, etc.
- Your child